
FILED 4/10/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 01764-2024 

ANORTH fLOrisfDioNCLERK 
VCOMMUNITY WATER SYSTEMS 

April 10, 2024 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

RE: Docket No. 20240058-W - Request for tariff filing revisions for water system in Okaloosa County, by 
North Florida Community Water Systems 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

North Florida Community Water Systems (NFCWS) hereby waives the sixty-day statutory timeframe 
contained in Section 367.091, Florida Statutes. 

NFCWS agrees to having this item heard at the June 18, 2024 Agenda Conference. 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at either 
trendell@uswatercorp.net or (727) 848-8292, ext. 245. 

Sincerely, 

s 
Troy Ren~ I 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 
II for North Florida Community Water Systems 

4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard - New Port Richey, FL 34652 
Tel: (866) 753-8292 Fax: (727) 848-7701 




